

From: [REDACTED]
To: [Sunnica Energy Farm](#)
Subject: Sunnica Comments
Date: 16 May 2022 18:39:38

In relation to Sunnica's request for a delay, please find my comments below.

While I am in favour of delaying the Preliminary Meeting (and the start of the Examination) because Sunnica are proposing a significant change to their Development Consent Order (DCO) application, I am concerned about the proposed time frame.

In the interest of fair participation, any delay should be long enough to fully assess the changes to the grid connection with impact assessments on landscape, traffic, construction, wildlife, noise, etc.

I am concerned that the proposed delay is not long enough to offer reasonable time for me as a local homeowner to then review and comment on any result from consultation or changes to the plans.

If a fair and reasonable timetable cannot be established, the application should be withdrawn and resubmitted when all plans are fully in order.